
 

 
STARFLEET Medical Directorate 

 
STARFLEET Medical Directorate is part of the STARFLEET 

International fan association 
URL:  https://starfleetmedical.org/ 

 
STARFLEET Medical Directorate (and the STARFLEET 
Medical Corps) -- a community health and home safety 
group that is oriented toward volunteer service.   
 
Members of the STARFLEET Medical Corps work 
collaboratively with SFI Regional leadership and like-
minded SFI members to raise community health 
promotion, public health, and home safety issues (and 
related community service activities) within the 
organization and in keeping with the “Let Me Help” 
theme of “Star Trek” tv shows and movies. 
 
*Canned Food donations 
*Blood donations 
*First-Aid/AED demonstration 
*Sharing community health and home safety information 
*Member recognition program 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FADM Wayne Killough, Jr, SFMD 

Commander, STARFLEET International 
 

(1976-2016) 
 

In all of the positions he held within the SFI organization, 
Wayne’s efforts were always supportive of SFI and the 
members.  The actions of Wayne reflected great credit 

upon him, the SFI organization, the SFI-STARFLEET 
Academy, College of Medicine, and the  

STARFLEET Medical Corps. 
 

FADM Wayne Killough, Jr, SFMD, CS, SFI, will be missed by 
all who knew him. 

 

 

Greetings to STARFLEET International Members attending the International Convention 
2016 in Louisville, Kentucky.    Trekkin’ II: Horsing around on the Ohio! 


